
 

 

‘uy’ skweyul, Good Day Students, Families, and Caregivers of Wellington Secondary  

We hope you all are enjoying the remaining days of summer. The administration team and staff of 

Wellington Secondary are looking forward to meeting learners and families to welcome you as part of 

our learning community.  

 

Opening Day – September 2nd: 

Grades 9-12 – 10:15am to 11am – Homeroom lists will be posted, please go directly to your homeroom.  

Grade 8s – Please arrive at 11:45am and you will be directed to your homerooms. Lists will be posted at 

the front entrance of the school. Students will remain at Wellington Secondary from 12pm – 2pm before 

being dismissed.  

 

New Registrants:  

New students are offered a tour on Thursday August 28th at 1pm. Please meet in the front entrance, 

where you will be greeted by a staff member.   

 

Student Schedules 

Wellington Secondary is very full, and we have very little flexibility for students requiring schedule 

changes. Please remember that student timetables are built based on a student’s requests and 

alternates selected during course selections last year. However, despite all our best efforts, we cannot 

always fulfill all requests. Any course change will be based on programming needs only.  

Grade 8s will receive copies of their schedules when they arrive on the first day.  

Grade 9-12 students need to access their schedules via the MyedBC Portal. The portal is used for 

timetables, course selections, report cards, and you can even track daily attendance. Not all people find 

it easy to get on the portal; however, we request you try your best. 

http://www.myeducation.gov.bc.ca/aspen If you require a password reset or help logging in, please see 

the documents attached to the email. Student unable to access their account will be supported in 

getting their timetable on opening day.  

If you are requiring changes to your timetable, our counselling team can help. Please email  

• Students last names A-G - Crystal Linn - crystal.linn@sd68.bc.ca 

http://www.myeducation.gov.bc.ca/aspen
crystal.linn@sd68.bc.ca


• Students last names H-O - Kate Gustafson kate.gustafson@sd68.bc.ca 

• Students last names P-Z - Shannon McRae shannon.mcrae@sd68.bc.ca 

There will be a course change process beginning September 3rd for those unable to connect ahead of 

time.  

 

School Supplies: 

What works for each student and class can be quite different as we offer many different learning 

opportunities. In general, a binder with lined paper, pens, pencils, a scientific calculator and a water 

bottle are needed. Teachers will let students know if there are any special requirements for their 

classes. If the cost of the school supplies is a concern and you would like support, “Stock the Lockers” is 

here for anyone with financial need. Please see a counselor or a child and youth family support worker 

for access.   

 

Administration Team: 

Vice Principal Nick Seredick (admin support for last names A-G) nick.seredick@sd68.bc.ca 

Vice Principal Michelle Smith (admin support for last names H-O) msmith@sd68.bc.ca 

Principal Darcy Hoff (admin support for last names P-Z) darcy.hoff@sd68.bc.ca 

 

Bell Schedule: 

If the image size is too small, see the attachment here: Bell Schedule 25-26 
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More Information: 

There is more information to come that will be handed out to students on opening day. 

 

Upcoming Dates: 

September 2nd – Opening Day 

September 9th – Parent Advisory Council (PAC) 6pm 

September 11th- Photo Day  

September 24th – Open House (more details to come) 

September 30th – National Day for Truth and Reconciliation 

 

If you have any specific questions, please contact the office directly via phone (250) 758-9191 or by 

email (info.WE@sd68.bc.ca)  

We are excited to meet you all, 

 

Darcy Hoff 

Michelle Smith 

Nick Seredick 

Wellington Secondary School Admin Team  
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